
Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011

The Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations
(Northern Ireland) 2017

The planning application reference LA01/2018/0570/F is accompanied by additional 
environmental information in the form of a revised restoration plan.  

LOCATION: Keady Quarry, 121 Broad Rd, Limavady.

PROPOSAL: Retrospective application for extraction of basalt within existing quarry, 
retention of processing plant, weigh bridge, site offices and access road including a 
lateral extension incorporating wheel wash, realigned quarry access road, landscaping 
and full site restoration

Copies of the Further Environmental Information (FEI) can be obtained free of charge 
from the office of Six -West Ltd, 18C Weavers Court, Linfield road, Belfast, BT12 5GH, 
Email: info@six-west.com Tel: 028 90731917 during normal office hours.  

A copy can be made available for viewing by the public by contacting: Causeway 
Coast and Glens Borough Council, Local Planning Office, Cloonavin, 66 Portstewart 
Road, Coleraine, BT52 1EY. Tel: 028 7034 7100  

Alternatively, the application and accompanying FEI may also be viewed at the Public 
Access website – www.planningni.gov.uk.

Representations about the environmental effects of the proposal in relation to the 
amended restoration plan should be addressed to the Causeway Coast and Glens 
Local Planning Office, Cloonavin, 66 Portstewart Road, Coleraine, BT52 1EY to be 
received not later than 2nd October 2020 to be taken into consideration by the Council 
in reaching a decision on the application. The Council does not have the power to 
extend the period allowed.
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